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 June 29, 2015 
 
 
Attn: Erin Collins 
Cinema Scoring 
6100 Wilshire Blvd., Ste. 700 
Los Angeles, CA 90048 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Collins: 
 
The Los Angeles County Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO (Federation) has 
received notice that a dispute exists between Cinema Scoring and the 
American Federation of Musicians Local 47. The Federation represents 
over 300 unions and hundreds of thousands of working women and men 
throughout Los Angeles County.This issue is of sufficient importance to 
warrant the attention and action of the Federation and our affiliated unions. 
 
Last week, our Federation authorized strike sanction to the AFM 47 in this 
dispute.   
 
It is the policy of the Federation to encourage both parties to settle all such 
matters amicably, and to do everything possible to avoid the necessity of a 
strike.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Priscilla Cheng from 
my staff at pcheng@LAunionAFLCIO.org or 213.381.5611 ext. 133. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rusty Hicks 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer 
Los Angeles County Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO  
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 June 29, 2015 
 
 
Attn: Jennifer Walton 
Collective Media Guild  
4029 Locust Avenue 
Long Beach, CA 90807 
 
 
 
Dear Ms. Walton: 
 
The Los Angeles County Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO (Federation) has 
received notice that a dispute exists between Collective Media Guild and 
the American Federation of Musicians Local 47. The Federation 
represents over 300 unions and hundreds of thousands of working women 
and men throughout Los Angeles County. This issue is of sufficient 
importance to warrant the attention and action of the Federation and our 
affiliated unions. 
 
Last week, our Federation authorized strike sanction to the AFM 47 in this 
dispute.   
 
It is the policy of the Federation to encourage both parties to settle all such 
matters amicably, and to do everything possible to avoid the necessity of a 
strike.  
 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Priscilla Cheng from 
my staff at pcheng@LAunionAFLCIO.org or 213.381.5611 ext. 133. 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rusty Hicks 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer 
Los Angeles County Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO  
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June 29, 2015 
 
Attn: Peter Rotter 
Peter Rotter Music Services 
5620 N. Buffwood Pl. 
Agoura Hills, CA 91301 
 
 
Dear Mr. Rotter: 
 
The Los Angeles County Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO (Federation) has 
received notice that a dispute exists between Peter Rotter Music Services 
and the American Federation of Musicians Local 47. The Federation 
represents over 300 unions and hundreds of thousands of working women 
and men throughout Los Angeles County. This issue is of sufficient 
importance to warrant the attention and action of the Federation and our 
affiliated unions. 
 
Last week, our Federation authorized strike sanction to the AFM 47 in this 
dispute. 
 
It is the policy of the Federation to encourage both parties to settle all such 
matters amicably, and to do everything possible to avoid the necessity of a 
strike. 
 
If you have any questions or concerns, please contact Priscilla Cheng from 
my staff at pcheng@LAunionAFLCIO.org or 213.381.5611 ext. 133. 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Rusty Hicks 
Executive Secretary-Treasurer 
Los Angeles County Federation of Labor, AFL-CIO  
 
 
 
 
 


